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Helping to preserve the post war Morris Minor in the  Dorset area and beyond 

The MMOC Dorset Branch  
was founded in 1980 by Graham Melly and chaired in the early days by Aubrey BaƩ. It is a Branch 
of the NaƟonal Morris Minor Owners Club but has its own accounts and organisaƟon (see ConsƟ-
tuƟon for further details) We meet on the first Wednesday of every month (7:30 for 8:00) at the 

Bournemouth Electric Club, Broadway Lane, BH8 0AA. We have an acƟve calendar of events 
throughout the year – parƟcularly in the Summer months when we aƩend many rallies and other 

shows. The monthly Clubnight is an opportunity to meet the other enthusiasts and enjoy a  
presentaƟon or other acƟvity organised by the CommiƩee.    

Membership currently costs £12 per year—£15 for joint membership.  

Dorset Branch MMOC  Key Contacts  

COMMITTEE  
MEMBERS  
 
Chairman  
 
Secretary  
 
 
Treasurer  
 
 
Branch Membership 
Sec. 
 
 
Spares/Web Editor 
/(dep. Ed) 
 
‘Display Designer’ 
& Branch Magazine 
Editor  
 
Karon Brown 
(Health and Safety) 
 
Hon. President 
John Jenkinson 

 
 
Laurie Blewer 
01202 522673 
Laurie.blewer@dorsetmmpc.co.uk 

Ian Chivers 07779581837 
ian.chivers@dorsemmoc.co.uk 

 
Jacky Wood  
01202 573494 
 
Brian Ford  
07502161535 
brian.ford@dorsemmoc.co.uk 
 
Brian Wood 
07411116336 
brian.wood@dorsemmoc.co.uk 
 
Roger Kellow  
drkellow@ymail.com 
07845768120 
 
sandkbrown@hotmail.co.uk 
 
 
01202 576690 

NON COMMITTEE 
VOLUNTARY 
POSTS  
 
Raffle  
Coordinators  
 
Branch Insurance 
Consultant 
 
Gardening Comp 
Sub-commiƩee 
 
 
  
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
Chris Tilley & 
Margaret Pateman 
 
David Walker 
 
 
Marilyn Kellow 
Sue Cooper 
MarƟn Harris 
 
  

   
 
 

 
 
 

 
FRONT COVER 

 
Moors Valley 
Country Park 

Show –17th 
June 

(Sorry to ’hog’ the 
front cover two 

months in a row– 
dep.Ed ) 

  
 
 
 

*Print Deadline* to ensure inclusion for any 
item within August EdiƟon please:- 

Sunday 23 July 2023 
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NEXT CLUBNIGHT 
Graham Melly gives a talk and film show on the early days of the Dorset Branch 

In This Months Issue...  

MORRIS MINOR OWNERS CLUB       
      Volume 26 Issue 7 JULY 2023  

Dorset Branch  Members-It’s Your  Magazine - It’s Your Club !                                                                   
**The Editor encourages and welcomes any wriƩen contribuƟons - par-
Ɵcularly loaned (or emailed) photos please of topical interest, from the 
branch members suitable for inclusion. 
 *Please submit , if possible ,any material or  adverƟsing maƩer,  within 10 days prior to 
the next  monthly  club night date .   (*Inclusion within the next available  published  
newsleƩer  is  subject to   space,  as it approaches the next  respecƟve monthly   publish-
ing  deadline.   The Dorset Branch MMOC will accept no liability in respect of goods or 
services provided by adverƟsers : No recommendaƟon is implied : Any views  expressed or 
advice given  within the newsleƩer is offered in good faith and no liability is accepted by 
the Dorset branch or the MMOC for any  consequences  arising  from following such mate-
rial.  

 

                   REGULARS         SPECIAL  FEATURES  

 EDITORIAL,  p.4     Editor’s Inbox & News Desk p.5 
 

CHAIRMANS REPORT   P. 6 Rear Axle Oil Leakage Feature p.8-9 

SECRETARY’S REPORT  P.7  Branch Member News p.11 

THE ‘BRIAN WOOD’  REPORT  P.15  

VEHICLES FOR SALE  -  SPARE PARTS 
FOR SALE  &  WANTED         P.14 

 

  FORTHCOMING EVENTS LISTING P. 12-13  

UPCOMING EVENTS p.10  
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 Editorial  
Hello dear readers, and welcome to the July 2023 edi-
Ɵon of the newsleƩer. Your Editor-in-Chief, Roger has 
been given the month off his normal duƟes and the 
‘Deputy Editor’  has been brought out of the garage, 
dusted off and sat in front of the PC. Consequently, the 
magazine will be shorter this month—so apologies for 
that. 
We hope you all enjoyed the Moggyfest 23 ‘Souvenir 
EdiƟon’ last month. It certainly was a mammoth effort 
on Roger’s part—especially considering it followed close 
on the heels of our big event of the year and was a huge 
success, due, in no small measure to Roger’s efforts—so 
he deserves a rest aŌer that. 
Thanks to Phil Traves for his ever– popular anƟque presentaƟon at last month’s club-
night. It is always good to see a few of the old bits and bobs that you have tucked away in 

those dusty corners. Phil is one of our long-standing Branch 
members and now owns two Series II’s a Traveller and a Con-
verƟble. 
If you are planning to go to the Isle of Wight Show (3rd Sep-
tember) they have arranged a 15% discount on the ferry. Ask 
me and I’ll send you the link to the discount page. 
We aƩended the Moors Valley Country Park show a few 
weeks ago and that is where the cover photo of our ConverƟ-
ble was taken. It was a weekend show and we went on the 
Saturday, which was actually quite well aƩended. The 
weather was hot and we had to ensure we had a bit of shade 
to hide under. There were plenty of miniature steam engines 

and the steam powered railway was in full use giving 
rides around the park to the public. In the evening there 
was a barbecue which was very good but curtailed by a 
thundery shower. Probably Ɵme to withdraw anyway, 
as it had been a long day.  
We are preparing for the NaƟonal Rally at Chateau Imp-
ney (nr. Droitwich)  which is the forthcoming weekend 
(at the Ɵme of wriƟng). We are driving up for a few 
days in the converƟble so looking forward to that one—
hopefully the weather gods are sƟll smiling by then. I 

know Laurie and Ian are planning on going and I think Laurie has arranged a space on 
‘Branch Avenue’ so, if you are planning to go, please come and say hello. 
Cheers for now, Brian W. 
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  Editors In Box  &  News Desk 

SUMMER GARDEN PARTY AT  
LAURIE’S 

 
Laurie and family will be holding their annual 

Charity Garden party on Sunday 30th July 
(5 Headswell Crescent, Bournemouth BH10 6LF) 

Enjoy the garden and Motoring Memorabilia 
CollecƟon. Light Refreshments and a perfor-

mance by Significance Signing Choir. 
PROCEEDS TO GO TO JULIA’S HOUSE CHARITY 

 

DORSET BRANCH MMOC ANNUAL DINNER DANCE 2024 
at The DUDSBURY GOLF CLUB  RESTAURANT 

  7pm Saturday January  13th    
(KEEP THE DATE FREE—pricing & menu will be published soon) 

 



Page 6 JULY 2023 vol.26 issue 7 

 

 

 

Chairman’s Report 
Hello everyone and welcome to the July news-
leƩer. Firstly, let me apologise for the newsleƩer 
this month – Roger is not able to put the magazine 
together at the moment so a very short newsleƩer 
it is. 
Many thanks to Phil and Craig for last months An-
Ɵques Roadshow evening – its amazing what we 
all have tucked away at home! I’m sure that one 
year when we do this we will find that undiscov-
ered priceless masterpiece. We are organising a 
run out to them at The Sherborne AnƟques Mar-

ket again on 8th October. Hopefully you’ve all remembered that we are at The Den AnƟques 
Emporium this month for clubnight! If not you’ll find it very quiet at The SEB Club tonight! 
Thanks to the members who brought along their cars to The Victoria School Car Show. Alt-
hough it was only a small show they managed to raise in excess of £2,000 on the day. We went 
along to The Frogham Country Fair on Saturday 24th June. They now only have a very small 
number of vintage and classic cars come along compared to days of old but there was a very 
good selecƟon of vehicles. The Fair itself though was really excellent with a large variety of 
stalls and acƟviƟes going on throughout the aŌernoon – Neville was very taken by the hot dog 
stall and even took leŌ over sausages home for tea! 
As I write this there is a very busy weekend coming up – the NaƟonal Rally at Chateau Impney, 
The Burton Scout Carnival and The Broadstone Family Funday. Ian and I are going up to the 
NaƟonal in his Traveller for the weekend so if you’re going I will see you there and whatever 
event you aƩended I hope you enjoyed it. 
Don’t forget the Holdenhurst Fete on Saturday 15th July. I would really appreciate a good turn-
out of cars for this lovely tradiƟonal village fete and if you could arrive before 12:00 it would 
be much appreciated. Have you got your booking slip in yet for the visit to Nothe Fort in Wey-
mouth on FRIDAY 21st July. We are meeƟng up with The MOT UK entrants for this event. If 
you’ve never been to Nothe Fort I can thoroughly recommend it. We will be meeƟng at Upton 
Country Park for 9am for the run across to Weymouth. Don’t forget that we are having a club 
stand at The Lymington Show on 6th August. We have booked a space for about 30 vehicles but 
you will need to enter via the Rotary Club website. 
We would love to see you at our garden party on Sunday 30th July from 12:00. All proceeds 
from the day will be donated to Julias House. The address is 5 Headswell Crescent, Bourne-
mouth, BH10 6LF. 
Last month saw Bobbie have a catastrophic brake failure whilst out on a family picnic which I 
didn’t inform them of unƟl we got there. A call to the AA saw the car being picked up by GRS 
and delivered safely back home. Upon invesƟgaƟon we couldn’t find anything wrong but all 
the brake fluid was gone! With the fluid refilled and the system bled the car was used again 
with no problems apart from some weeping of fluid down the near side rear wheel which 
turned out to be a split copper washer so this has been replaced and hopefully the problem 

(ConƟnued on page 7) 
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Secretary’s Report 

I hope that Laurie has reminded the Southern Electric 
club that we aren’t there this month, otherwise the 
bar staff will have a mountain of sandwiches to get 
through. I’ve never been to Molly’s Den before so 
looking forward to having a peruse around and enjoy-
ing the café. 
Laurie and I are off to the NaƟonal Rally at Chateau 
Impney this weekend, we’re taking my Traveller and 
camping. This will be the longest trip my car has done 
in a very long while. It’s running ok at the moment, so 
I’ve resisted the temptaƟon to Ɵnker with anything. I’ll 
be taking a Morris Minor first aid kit with me just in 
case. 
I’ve taken the advantage of the dry weather to give 
the woodwork a coat of Danish Oil, having not done it 

for a couple of years patches were starƟng to look a bit dry. It’s certainly easier to 
maintain than varnish and doesn’t look that different. 
I hope that everyone who made it to the Frogham Fayre had a good day out, the pho-
tos I’ve seen looked like they had a very good selecƟon of cars on display.  
I must try to get a Ɵcket to next year’s show, as this is an event I’ve never aƩended 
before. 
The events calendar is looking very busy over the next couple of months. Please check 
the events calendar page and get your entries in. 
I’m hoping to make it to the Northe Fort on Friday 21 st July, it should make an excel-
lent photo opportunity with all the cars parked up inside the grounds. 
Hopefully there should be some entry forms available for the Dorset Branch rally at 
WolvercroŌ now Ed? (Yes there is now Deputy Ed) 
It was very sad to read about a Dorset member’s Traveller that was stolen off their 
driveway in the Fordingbridge area, the car was subsequently found robbed of parts 
and burnt out. Our thoughts go out to the owner, we’re so sorry for your loss. I’m al-
ways concerned about security, perhaps it would be a good subject for a future arƟcle 
in the newsleƩer. If anyone has any ideas or would like to contribute or even write the 
arƟcle, please let us know. Ian. 

solved. If not I’ll let you know next month! 
We’re back at The SEB Club in August where Graham will be puƫng on a film show of 
old Dorset Branch events taken back in the 80’s which should be very interesƟng. We 
will also be discussing the final details for The Dorset Branch Rally at WolvercroŌ. 
That’s all from me for this month. Happy Minoring, Laurie. 

(ConƟnued from page 6) 
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                                            Axle Oil Leakage 
A recurring problem with Morris Minors is leaking oil seals in the rear hubs. This inevitably 
leads to oil geƫng on to the brake shoes and reinforces the widely held prejudice that Morris 
Minor brakes are just rubbish. There is another, probably more widespread problem which 
gives a similarly detrimental effect on the braking efficiency and that relates to corroded 
brake cylinders which leak brake fluid on to the linings. However, you can usually tell the 
difference since brake fluid is generally odourless and rear axle oil (EP90) does have a disƟnc-
Ɵve, rather unpleasant smell. 
Returning to the original leakage suspect, it is oŌen the case that long life and high mileage 
will gradually cause wear to the running surface on the axle caused by the oil seal. Yes, I know 
it seems a bit unlikely that a rubber seal will wear down a hardened steel surface – but it 
does happen! There is also the problem of the clumsy mechanic who has damaged the sur-
face (see photos) which will add to the inefficiency of the oil seal. 
“What’s the answer, Brian” I hear you say. Well, SKF – a well known bearing and other parts 
supplier makes a repair sleeve which is very thin and will just fit over the axle bearing surfac-
es giving a new slightly larger diameter running surface. (CongratulaƟons to whoever worked 
out which part number to specify for the Minor!) 
My converƟble project has been fiƩed with a very good condiƟon axle casing that I picked up 
at our Dorset Branch show at Burley some years ago. It reputedly came from a South African 
car and had virtually no rust. However, the offside hub mounƟng had been aƩacked by ‘Mr 
Clumsy’ and the surface was quite badly damaged just where the oil seal runs. An ideal op-
portunity to try one of these repair sleeves was thus conceived. 
The sleeve comes as a plain ring with an applicaƟon collar at one end. The collar can be re-
moved when fiƩed as there is a groove around the circumference which is weakened in read-
iness. There is also a specially sized ‘cup’ which is intended to be used to slide the sleeve into 
posiƟon. However, due to the threaded projecƟon which holds the large nut, this is of no use 
in this process – so it can go in the bin. 
Now there is a problem at this point which I only realised aŌer I had fiƩed the sleeve and 
discovered it was in the wrong place – thereby wasƟng the part as it cannot be removed 
without wrecking it. As the supplied ‘cup’ was of no use to install the sleeve, I put the hub 
back on as it is ideally sized to push the rim along the axle into posiƟon. When I had pushed 
the sleeve right back as far as it would go – it dawned that the new oil seal running surface 
was not in the correct posiƟon as it had been pushed right back beyond the reach of the seal 
which is quite close to the outer shoulder on the axle. The only answer was to fit a second 
sleeve(!) and trim it to fit the bearing shoulder. I made the expensive mistake so you don’t 
have to. 
I had decided to treat both sides – as I believe that it is beƩer to keep things even – and so 
this gave the opportunity to try and get it right the second Ɵme. I ‘snipped’ the fiƫng collar 
prior to fiƫng so that it could be easily removed aŌerwards. You just have to be careful to 
just push the sleeve far enough along the axle so that it is flush with the shoulder – and no 
further. 
I have contacted ESM about this as I felt that a liƩle advice on the website would have 
helped. 

DORSET BRANCH SPARES DEPT.  MINOR  HOME WORKSHOP 
FEATURE  

                         
                        By  Dorset Branch  Spares  Manager  -   BRIAN 



Page 9 

 

 

DORSET BRANCH MMOC NEWSLETTER   JULY 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Damaged axle bearing surface to be covered                                   SKF Sleeve Kit 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Here sleeve incorrectly fiƩed too far back                 Sleeve on other side being fiƩed using an old locking 
Also note  slight damage sƟll exposed.                        Washer to gently ease it over the axle. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          Sleeve fiƩed in the correct posiƟon                  Collar being torn off  with side  cuƩers showing  
with the ‘snipped’ collar ready for removal.             Showing finished arƟcle—ready for reassembly . 
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            UPCOMING  

The Branch Annual Rally at WolvercroŌ World of 
Plants at Alderholt will be held on the weekend of 
August 19-20 (Main show is on the Sunday) There 
will be a scenic run on the Saturday aŌernoon. If you 
would like to aƩend you don’t need to book, howev-
er, we would like a booking form from you if you  
intend to camp overnight. The forms are now availa-
ble on the Branch Website under the Events lisƟng. 

We have arranged a club run to 
Sherborne on Sunday October 8th to 
visit the Sherborne AnƟques Centre 
run by Phil and Craig. We plan to ar-
rive at Sherborne at 11:00 and will 
arrange a meeƟng place for those 
who want to go in ‘convoy’ - to be 
confirmed nearer to the Ɵme. Re-
freshments will be laid on (sausage 
and bacon baps) and tea and coffee 
will be available. There is no charge, 
but we would like to know how many 
are coming. Please fill in the entry 
form which is currently on the web-
site Events page and return to Jacky 
by 4th October clubnight. 
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Laurie Says… Booking slips need to be in tonight (5th July) for the visit to Nothe 
Fort in Weymouth on FRIDAY 21st July. We are meeƟng up with The MOT UK en-
trants for this event. If you’ve never been to Nothe Fort I can thoroughly recom-
mend it. We will be meeƟng at Upton Country Park for 9am for the run across to 
Weymouth 

Enid Smith (leŌ) has now had her leŌ knee replaced 
(to match the other one) and is recovering well and 
thanks everyone for their good wishes. Mike says she is 
in training for the Annual Burley 500m hurdle race and 
should be able to clear the fences with ease. 
Karon Brown 
(right) recently had a 
high blood pressure 
scare and spent one 
night  waiƟng in 
Southampton hospital 
A & E. She is now 
recovering back home 
and awaiƟng further 
tests. (Apparently, she 
didn't have the mous-
tache when she went 

in). (Photographs reproduced with permission!) 

            Branch Member News 

            UPCOMING  (Cont.) 
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  Forthcoming Club Events 

01-02 Jul NaƟonal MMOC Annual Rally, Chateau Impney, Droit-
wich WR9 0BN 

01-Jul 

Burton Scout Carnival, Burton RecreaƟon ground. 
Whilst there is no need to book for this event, cars 

should arrive before 11:00 as the roads are closed for 
the Carnival (See Brian Till for more details) 

02-Jul HAMMOC (Hampshire Branch) Rally at Twyford Water 
Works. Booking forms on DMMOC Events page 

05-Jul DORSET MMOC Clubnight - NOT AT THE ELECTRIC 
CLUB. Meet at 'The Den' Francis Avenue BH11 8NX 

15-Jul Holdenhurst Village Fete - PLEASE ADVISE LAURIE IF 
YOU CAN ATTEND 

21-Jul 
Special FRIDAY Road Run to NOTHE FORT at Wey-

mouth DT4 8UF MeeƟng up with the MMOC MOT-UK 
group. Meet at Upton House 9:00 

30-Jul Laurie's Summer Charity Garden Party 

02-Aug BRANCH CLUBNIGHT -Talk by Graham Melly on the 
Early days of the Dorset Branch 

06-Aug Lymington Classic Car Show. Book direct with Rotary 
Club Lymington. 

13-Aug 
MG Owners Club (1020) Athelhampton House. Con-
tact MG club for booking forms (£10 per head entry 

fee) 
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  Forthcoming Club Events (cont) 

19-20-Aug  
DORSET BRANCH ANNUAL RALLY at WolvercroŌ 
World of Plants, Alderholt. Camping Fri and Sat - 

booking req. if camping - form on website. 

Aug-26 Wings and Wheels - 9:00 at Henstridge Airfield, Tem-
plecombe BA8 0TN 

Aug-28 South Coast Klassics (at KarƟng Centre (CCOTP are the 
organisers) 

1-3 Sep 
IOW Branch Rally at the Havenstreet Railway Centre. 

Book ferry through Wightlink using 15% discount 
code. 

2-3 Sep BEAULIEU INTERNATIONAL AUTOJUMBLE 

06-Sep BRANCH CLUBNIGHT -  Annual Gardening CompeƟ-
Ɵon 

24-Sep 
SIMPLY BRITISH CLASSICS - Beaulieu. Booking through 
Beaulieu but let Laurie know so that we can park to-

gether. 
04-Oct BRANCH CLUBNIGHT - Annual General MeeƟng 

01-Nov BRANCH CLUBNIGHT - Toy DonaƟon Talk from the 
Variety Club (details TBA) 

06-Dec BRANCH CLUBNIGHT - Noggin and NaƩer and Baby 
photo compeƟƟon 

13-Jan 2024 ANNUAL DINNER & DANCE 
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New Morris Minor Spares are available 
through the club.  

The current list is posted on the website under the ‘New Spares’ tab. We can 
also order other items for you—usually saving the postage cost. 

Brian. 07411 116336 

CLUB  MEMBER DISCOUNT  Dorset Club Spares  give paid up members the benefit of a 10% 
discount on  Morris Minor Spares (unless not already on offer ,or a discount from the club’s 
supplier is not available)  Spares  parts  available from Club Spares Manager BRIAN WOOD.                       

Indicator Stalk Repair Kit 
We can supply a new indicator stalk end 

to replace 
broken 
ones which 
house the 
green re-
peater 
light. £6 
each 

Suspension Leg Trunnion Seals 
These are now available as a ‘car set’ 
with 4 of each type to allow replace-
ment of all the upper and lower trun-
nion seals on your car. Normal price 
would be £48 but the cost for the set is 
only £39.50 
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 THE  ‘BRIAN  WOOD’  REPORT  
and latest news from the 
Spares Dept. 
                  
 We have had a busy month “post Beaulieu”  
in the spares department. Quite a lot of the 
stock was sold, mostly on the Saturday as 
reported last month and it has taken weekly 
orders to our suppliers. ESM to replenish the 
stocks. The annual stock take has been fin-
ished and we are now back to normal with stock levels. We are not planning 
to take the full spares stock to WolvercroŌ but may have a few ‘shiny bits’ 
and any other parts that you may wish to pre-order. Please don’t leave it 

unƟl the last minute. 
We heard the sad news on 12 
June, whilst we were away in 
the Caravan at Weymouth, that 
Branch Member Marcus Chris-
todoulides had had his Traveller 
stolen from outside his house. 
Even more sadly, the burnt-out 
shell was found the next day 

nearby in Horton. It had been relieved of the engine, gearbox, bonnet, doors 
and interior prior to the remainder being destroyed. It is believed that it was 
burnt out and then moved to Horton as there didn't appear to be any scorch 
marks or ash debris on the road. If you have any informaƟon or have been 
offered suspicious parts, you can let me know and Ill 
pass on any informaƟon to the owner. 
In other (non-Morris Minor) news, our refurbished Juke 
Box has finally arrived. We paid the deposit for it in No-
vember 2021 and it has taken unƟl now for it to be 
stripped and restored to ‘as-new’ condiƟon. It is a 1958 
AMi 200 model in spearmint green. I have had plenty of 
Ɵme to collect the records and I am now like a small 
child with a new toy and feel the urge to press the 
buƩons every Ɵme I walk past it. UnƟl next Ɵme “keep 
on rocking” Brian. 
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BRANCH REBATE SCHEME 
You may be aware that the branch receives a financial rebate according to the numbers of national 
MMOC members who attend the monthly clubnights. We therefore need to update our records so that 
we can take advantage of this scheme. Please would you advise the Membership Secretary of your 
MMOC membership number and renewal date and make sure that you sign the attendance sheet at 
the clubnights.  Thanks. 

Old Factory Buildings, BaƩenhurst Road, Stonegate, Wadhurst 
E.Sussex, TN5 7DU. Parts: 01580 200203 

www.morrisminors.com 

 Precision Clutch 
Components 

Sales: Simon Davis, ShaŌesbury Road, 
Henstridge, Templecombe, Somerset, 
BA8 0PP 

Prices on applicaƟon 
Tel: 01963 362484 Fax: 01963 364146 
E: precisionclutch@aol.com 
www.precisionclutch.co.uk 

 

1469 Wimborne Road Northborne Bournemouth BH10 7BQ 

01202 573698 / 576653 

Old Autos 
Old, Interesting and Classic Cars in any condition 

BOUGHT AND SOLD 
Paul 07890 096907, Ken 07814 385781 

old_auto@yahoo.co.uk 
Open Friday and Saturday or by appointment 

Unit 1 & Compound C Parley Wood Business Park 
Barrack Road, West Parley, BH22 8UB 

HOUSE/GARAGE CLEARANCE, VEHICLE RECOVERY 

FAIR PRICE CLEARANCE SERVICES 
FPCS 

COMMERCIAL/HOUSEHOLD WASTE COLLECTIONS  

CONTACT: STEWART:07950 114960 

Or email:infofpcs@aol.com 

TRAVEL LINK UK 
 Airports, Docks and Distance 

www.travellinkuk.net 
travellink@btopenworld.com 

01202 3003369 
4,5,6,7&8 SEATER VEHICLES 


